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To: Joint Steering Committee for Revision of AACR 

From: Jennifer Bowen, ALA Representative 

RE: Addition to Other Agreements Involving Jurisdictions (7.9.5.5) 
 

ALA agrees with CCC on the need for this addition to 7.9.5 and supports the proposal. 

We also suggest the addition of an example illustrating this type of treaty, similar to the 
one described in the proposal. 


